Date: Thu, 12 May 2016 18:05:17 -0500
Subject: Angeleta

From: jmiseri@gmail.com
To:

Thank you for hosting our meeting today! You all are always so welcoming!

I wanted to take time to let you know how happy I am with AMAS and especially Angeleta!
It is always scary sending your child to a new place especially so when they have special
needs.

The transition into the home was great and staff have been very friendly and helpful.
Angeleta has been FANTASTIC! Hailey loves her and I do too.

She has been great helping me "learn the ropes", working with Hailey's school, and Suzanne,
Hailey's county case manager.

Angeleta takes time to answer all of my questions, gives me great reports on what Hailey has
been up to and seems to be a spectacular influence on the Logan house in general. It has been
a relief to defer some of Hailey's behaviors and demands to Angeleta to handle and she does
it without blinking an eye!

I know that most often we hear lots of negative things that are happening but when things are
going well we often don't hear about it.

I wanted to say thank you for making things so easy and comfortable and to let you know
how great Angeleta is-she has really made this situation as easy as could be!

Thank you,
Jonelyn Iseri
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